
St Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                                                                                                          Sunday July 15th 2007 

Parish office open Mon-Fri 9.30am to 12.30 pm   phone 4600127  email judesparishoffice@eircom.net  articles for inclusion in Parish Bulletin should be emailed no 

later than 12.00 noon on Thursday. 

Change in Mass Times  
We draw your attention to the 

change in Mass Times as 

follows: 

From Monday 30
th

 July 

until Monday 3
rd

 Sept 

there will be no 9.10am 

Mass Monday to Friday 

There will be only one 

Morning Mass at 10.00am  

From Sunday 29
th

 July 

until Sunday 2
nd

 

September there will be 

NO 5.00.pm Mass  

 
Eucharistic Ministers and 

Readers 

We ask that during the summer 

months that our Parish Readers and 

Eucharistic Ministers ensure that 

sufficient people are available for 

all masses, even when you may not 

be roistered for that particular 

Mass.  We draw their special 

attention to the Sunday evening 

mass at 5 pm.   

____________________________ 

St. Vincent de Paul 

The local conference is grateful for 

the sum of €1,545 which was 

collected last weekend.  Your 

continued support is greatly 

appreciated.   

+ 

Recently Deceased 

John O’Donovan 

Margaret McLoughlin 

Irene Lehane 

Mary Maguire 

Deirdre Drew 

Anniversaries 

Thomas Murphy 

Ellen Barry 

Seamus O’Malley 

Mona Currivan 

Michael King 

Bridget Crowley 

Annie O’Brien 

John & Annie Sheridan 

John Smullen 

Jackie Morrin 

Christy & Lillian Brennan 

Mary Flannery 

Annie Connolly 

 
Rest in Peace 

 

VOLUNTEERS 

The children’s charity Barnardos is 

seeking supporters to set up or join 

a Barnardos helper group.  These 

groups help to raise funds for 

Barnardos and support and 

promote their work in their local 
area.  For full details contact 

Angela Walsh or Orla Tighe on 
4530355oremail 

angela.walsh@barnardos.ie 

LECTIO DIVINA 

Would you like to experience 

God’s Word alive in your life 

today ?  On Monday morning, we 

meet in the Pastoral Centre at 

10.45 am and get to know the 

Word of God has for each one of 

us in His Gospel through the 

practice of Lectio Divina – Sacred 

Reading of the Word of God.  This 

sacred exercise draws us closer to 

God.  Through Lectio Divina  the 

Bible becomes a living book and 

the events of life become the Word 

of God.  

 

________________________ 

 
Share your Change 

We often find change down the 

back of the couch or step over it on 

the footpath.  One and two cent 

coins may not mean that much to 

you or I but added together your 

small change can help to make big 

changes in the lives of others.   

The Parish Office will accept any 

coins which may have been lying 

around or you can drop them up to 

78 Orwell Park Rise.  All proceeds 

will be shared equally between 

four projects in Lusaka, Zambia.   

Contact Sarah @ 086 8571392 for 

more information. 

 

 

 

CHALLENGE 

Take on the inaugural Ten-Task 

Challenge in aid of the National 

Children’s Hospital, Tallaght .  If 

you think you can lead a team of 

six to hike, bike, sail and shoot to 

victory, send an email to 

tentasks@thenational childrens 

hospital.ie or Tel: 4142375.  The 

event takes place in Avon-Ri , 

Blessington this September. 

________________________ 

Templeogue Cemetery Mass 

The National Children’s Hospital 

wishes to acknowledge with 

sincere thanks the contribution of 

€456.09 which was made at the 

above ceremony, as it has been 

also in previous years 

 

DRIMNAGH CASTLE 

Drimnagh Castle primary school, 

Long Mile Road is calling all past 

pupils to get in touch.  They need 

photos, uniforms and memorabilia.  

Tel: 4552066 

 

The Make a Wish Foundation 

acknowledge with thanks the sum 

of €1290 collected here recently 

 

Financial News  

House to House €2361 

Share €1030 

 

 


